
SECOND DIGITRANS MEETING 

The second DIGITRANS project meeting was held between 17th and 19th of October in Ljubljana, 

Slovenia. The Project partners had the opportunity to discuss the project progress and to plan 

carefully the next critical steps for the development of the e-learning web platform and the training 

materials.  

During the project meeting, the project coordinators shared with the consortium the first feedback 

received from companies during the DIGITRANS method development phase and provided useful 

insights and lessons’ learned.  

An interactive workshop was organised in order to provide that everybody feels how the DIGITRANS 

method and tools work and to be ready to take an active role in the next steps.  

Next time, all project partners will meet again in Sofia in April 2018.  

   

 


